
       

            
         
         

            
        

            
        

          
             

         
            

    

            
          

               
         

            
           

         

RFI from EPA's GHGRP Re: Methane Quantification Technologies 

As a service to our Partners and other interested parties, the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA)'s Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is sharing 
information regarding a request for information (RFI) about methane quantification 
technologies at oil and gas sites and municipal solid waste (MSW) landfills. Please 
note that LMOP is not involved with this RFI. 

EPA invites public comment on the potential for expanded use of advanced and 
emerging technologies for methane emissions quantification in the Agency’s 
Greenhouse Gas Reporting Program (GHGRP). EPA intends to use the feedback 
received in response to this RFI to consider whether it is appropriate to undertake 
further rulemaking addressing the use of advanced measurement technologies for 
petroleum and natural gas systems and MSW landfills beyond the role provided for 
these technologies in existing rules. 

View the RFI on Use of Advanced and Emerging Technologies for Quantification of 
Annual Facility Methane Emissions Under the Greenhouse Gas Reporting Program at 
https://www.epa.gov/system/files/documents/2024-08/ghgrp_rfi_2024.pdf. 

Responses to the RFI are due 60 days after the date of publication in the Federal 
Register. EPA appreciates your interest in EPA emissions data programs. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.epa.gov/system/files/documents/2024-08/ghgrp_rfi_2024.pdf
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program

